CITY OF COSTA MESA

CALIFORNIA 92628-1200 P.0. BOX 1200

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council Special Meeting scheduled for
Tuesday, April 10, 2012 beginning immediately following the Regular Adjourned
Meeting/Study Session has been canceled.

The next scheduled City Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 17, 2012,
at 6 p.m. in the Council Chambers of City Hall located at 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa,
California.

DATED this 10" day of April, 2012.
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